Executive Officer
Medical AHPRA
GPO Box 9958
Melbourne, 3001.

To Whom it May Concern,

It has come to my attention that AHPRA is considering implementing schedules that will affect my
business.

| have a beauty clinic , where | have a nurse visit regularly to do cosmetic treatments for my clients.
In the past | have had 2 doctors doing the same treatments and did not get the same care, concern
and safe treatments as the nurse has given over the past seven years.

All clients are consulted over real time video prior to treatments, and this is done regularly. She
works with a group of doctors, who are very conscious of protocols and good practice.

| provide a clean and safe environment for my nurse, and all my clients love her, as she is very
thorough, considers each person individually, and gives a natural look with her injecting.

Please consider how these schedules will not only affect the nurses who inject, but also the clinic
owners who are fortunate to have them, and their clients, who don't wish to wait for doctor's
consultations in busy rooms.



